Christmas in July.

When I was informed Jon had nominated us for Christmas in July Event leaders, I said things that were not repeatable!! This was only due to the fact Jon & I would be out of Australia from Dec to June 1s. and I felt we would not be able to arrange everything in time. 
Then came Covid 19!! Who would have predicted this terrible virus and the onslaught of problems it would bring to the world.  For us it meant cancellation of our travels and an early return to AUS.
The Christmas event was cancelled, on again and then the date was changed. Queensland came thru and the event was allowed for the amount of people coming. 

Well what a great night it was!! 
From the delicious food supplied by Tipples to the wonderful donation of door prizes.
A BIG Thank you goes out to “Whittley Marine Group”, “Lisa Greig Xtreme Digital”, “Boating & RV” and Club Whittley QLD for their generous contribution of prizes. Congratulations to all those who received those great prizes.



Gotta love our Santa on the night, Jon always loves giving out gifts. Thank you everyone for all the wonderful presents that where placed under the tree and given out. I hope you all loved yours as much as we did ours. I know it can be hard to think up what to buy as a present, but you all did a great job.

Thank you to our commodore Darryl whose menu signs worked well with everyone receiving their correct meal. A lot of people couldn’t even remember what that ordered so the signage worked for all.

The attendance for the event was 46 adults & 4 children with a total of 20 Whittleys boats! 23 boats in total.



 
